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Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)

From: Chantel Jones <chaniejones29@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 9:04 AM
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: Follow up to Legislative Hearing 10/6/20 re: 818 Sherburne Ave

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Gm thank you no that number is still fine it was off it’s on now  

Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Oct 7, 2020, at 8:59 AM, Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

  
Good morning, 
  
This email is to confirm the details of your legislative hearing yesterday, October 6, for the appeal of the 
special tax assessment for boarding at 818 Sherburne Ave.  At that time, Ms. Moermond recommended 
continuing the legislative hearing to Tuesday, November 3, 2020 at 9:00 am. 
  
This hearing will also take place by phone, please be available between 9 and 10:30 am.  
  
Ms. Jones, we were unable to reach you at the phone number ending in x2000 yesterday. If you have a 
different number you’d like to be reached at, please let me know. 
  
Thank you, 
Joanna 
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Joanna Zimny  
Executive Assistant 
City Council Legislative Hearings 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd - Suite 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8515 
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